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February 16, 2018 

 

Dear Strathcona Students, Families, Staff, and Community Members, 

 

The Strathcona Elementary Multicultural Celebration is coming up on 

Thursday, February 22, 2018. This is one of the annual school events 

that brings together students, staff, parents, and community members 

to celebrate diversity and multiculturalism. Families and community 

members are welcome to join and celebrate this tradition with us. 

Below is an outline of the day: 

In the Morning - Multicultural Fair 

More than 30 tables representing various cultures will be set up in the gymnasium from 9 am to 12:10 

pm. There will be activities such as games, crafts, food tasting, music, dance, and much more. Also, don’t 

miss out on the dance performance by Div 19! 

In the Afternoon - Multicultural Assembly 

The Multicultural Assembly will be in the gymnasium from 1:15 pm to 2:15 pm, featuring Indigenous 

Drumming, Chinese Fan Dancing, Dominican Republican Dancing, and Dragon Dancing led by 

Kindergarten classes. 

In the Evening – School’s Grand Reopening and Multicultural Food Tasting 

After school, families are welcome to attend a celebration of the completion of the Strathcona Seismic 

Project official reopening ribbon cutting at 4:45 pm.  Part of the festivities includes a cocktail style food 

service, with appetizers of food across many cultures.  This is not a full dinner buffet, but more of a food 

sampling, including cake!  Food service will begin at 5:00 pm and end at 6:00 pm.   

 

We are looking forward to seeing you at this Strathcona Community Event… Don’t forget to wear your 

cultural clothing on that day! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jason Eng 

Principal Strathcona 

 


